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 Jyoti Mathur-Filipp is a United Nations director at the Secretariat of the Convention on Biological Diversity 
(CBD) in charge of the Implementation Division.  In the inter-governmental processes, she is Secretary of the 
Subsidiary Body for Implementation and as Secretary of the Open-ended Working Group on the post-2020 
global biodiversity framework, one of the lead authors of the new policy.  
Ms. Mathur-Filipp has more than 25 years’ experience in international environmental diplomacy and 
extensive knowledge of organisations, policies and networks in environment, climate, and sustainable 
development.  
She began her career at the UNDP Regional Bureau for Asia in 1993, as a Programme Officer for the Global 
Environment Facility (GEF).  She subsequently served in various positions in UNDP, including at Capacity 21, 
as manager of “Netaid”, a ground-breaking partnership with Cisco Systems, and head of the 139-country 
project to establish a Biosafety Clearing-House (BCH) to track and report on the trans-boundary movement 
of living organisms.  
 
From 2002 to 2003, Ms Mathur-Filipp was a consultant to the United Nations Framework Convention on 
Climate Change (UNFCCC) and from 2013-2017 Senior Advisor at UNDP in Jakarta and Geneva, leading work 
on policies how countries can access ecosystem payments under the REDD+ initiative from the Green Climate 
Fund (GCF). 
 
Ms. Mathur-Filipp holds an MSc in Urban Policy, Management and Planning from the New School, New York 
and an MBA from the City University of New York. She completed her undergraduate studies at Jesus and 
Mary College in New Delhi and is an alumnus of the Welham Girl’s School, Dehradun, India. 
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